




June 21, 2023 

Re. Brightside Support for 3132-3150 Rosemont Drive Rezoning Application 

I am writing on behalf of Brightside Community Homes Foundation express our full support for the 
rezoning application for 3132-3150 Rosemont Drive. The 94 affordable homes it will provide for seniors 
and people with disabilities are critically needed in the community.  

Vacancy rates for truly affordable rental homes remain at record lows, and with poverty amongst 
seniors on the rise, the affordable housing this rezoning application proposes would have a significant 
positive impact on the community. 

Brightside has seven decades of experience with social housing. With 22 buildings throughout 
Vancouver rented almost exclusively at rent-geared-to-income rates and four additional affordable 
housing redevelopment projects currently at various stages of construction, we have an intimate 
understanding of the need for additional affordable, purpose-built rental housing. We place strong 
emphasis on the importance of a vibrant and healthy community that provides safe and dignified homes 
for every resident of the city.  

As a housing society with a similar mandate and buildings in the area, Brightside is glad to support our 
non-profit neighbour in getting the proposed homes built. Tripling the number of homes on the site will 
help the community housing sector meet the need for additional secure, affordable rental homes in the 
City of Vancouver.  

We support the Kopernik Foundation’s rezoning application and the new homes it would provide and 
encourage Vancouver City Council to do so as well.  

Sincerely, 

William Azaroff 
Chief Executive Officer 
BRIGHTSIDE COMMUNITY HOMES FOUNDATION 
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